High School Board Report 5-11-21

Overview

Several students participated in the State Forensics competition. Two students earned
Bronze. Eight students earned Silver. Five students earned Gold. Congrats to all
participants and great job on another successful Forensics season.

FBLA students participated in the national Lifesmarts competition. The group finished
15th out of 25. Students had items to submit prior to the weekend that were scored as
part of the competition, from which they were 7th going into the weekend. Saturday was
tough competition and worked with judges that had high expectations. 75% of the team
were underclassmen and are looking forward to competing in the future. It was a great
learning experience and students had a lot of fun competing.

Spring sports have started consisting of softball, baseball, gold and track. Students and
athletes were anxious to begin competition. Seasons will end later than a typical year
due to WIAA adjustments to the calendar to accommodate districts that chose to hold fall
sports in a spring window.

Evaluation work continues to identify learning needs that can be addressed during the
summer and into next school year. The high school looks at several areas of academic
support. A primary category is course credit recovery with a focus on required courses
to be completed through summer school or built into student schedules for 2021-22.
Communication with identified students and their families will continue throughout the
rest of the semester.

THS Apri nts of th nth
Sadie Liebelt 9
Xan Sutton 9
Ellie Witluski 10
Caisson McPherson 10
Ella Genelin 11
Ryan Skees 11
Avi Woller 12
Micah Osterberg 12



